\John C. Dash
P.O. Box 600
Tazewell, VA 24651

May 19, 2011

Federal Communications Commission
Secretary Marlene Dortch

445 12th Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Dear Secretary Dortch,

This letter is to notify you that John C. Dash, LPTV Licenssee Holder of WIDW-LD, Facility ID
168776 and WJDG-LP, Facility ID 66639, is selling the stations to John C. Dash Investment
LLC, for the price of $1.

All of the above action subject to FCC approval.
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